
Notice
Southwestern Consolidated School District of Shelby County will conduct an open
meeting on Thursday, September 2, 2021 at 5:00 PM in the Administration Office located
at 3406 W 600 S in Shelbyville, Indiana.  This meeting is a meeting in public for the
purpose of community members to provide any testimony about the upcoming collective
bargaining between the Southwestern Administration and Southwestern Consolidated
Classroom Teachers Association.  Any person requiring further accommodation should
contact the Superintendent at the Administrative Office at 317-729-5746.

Agenda
Public Testimony About Bargaining

September 2, 2021
5:00 PM

I. Call to Order Curtis Chase, Superintendent

II. Public Comment

III. Adjourn

3406 West 600 South
Shelbyville, Indiana 46176-9632

Phone:  317-729-5746      Fax 317-729-5330
www.swshelby.k12.in.us
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